
10/4/22, 1:02 PM Gmail - Request for Response to Incident Report

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ik=9877a02041&view=pt&search=all&permmsgid=msg-f%3A1730129540887839772&simpl=msg-f%3A1730129540887839772 1/2

Dave Koenig < >

Request for Response to Incident Report 
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Reply-To: info@scrabbleplayers.org
To: david
Cc: ab@scrabbleplayers.org, NASPA Info <info@scrabbleplayers.org>

Hi Dave,

The NASPA Executive Committee has received an incident report from Steve
Pellinen as detailed in the attached documents – the KoenigNotification document
contains Steve’s statement and overview. The other documents contain statements
from Jennifer Clinchy, Evans Clinchy, and Lola McKissen.

 

We have referred the incident to the NASPA Advisory Board in its capacity as a
general disciplinary body for association members.

 

We want to give you the opportunity to respond to the allegations and ask that you
do so within 10 days if possible.

 

You can find the NASPA Code of Conduct here - http://www.scrabbleplayers.
org/w/Code_of_Conduct

 

 

On behalf of NASPA,

 

Judy Cole

Judith.cole@scrabbleplayers.org
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